
Wow! 

Fishermen Class celebrated  

British Science Week! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

       
The children loved their workshop with Atomic Tom where they explored connections through a taste 
test, listening to their heart beats and looking at the connections in a heart through a live dissection! 

24th March 2023  

The children had great fun exploring ‘connections’ through the study of growth and change in 
plants. The children compared seeds and bulbs and planted some of their own. They are now 
studying the growth of the plants through their science unit this term. The children are also 

observing the growth and change of the frog spawn which appeared in class this week!  

   

             

The children had an exciting 
assembly from Atomic Tom. They 
learnt how to create a water 
tornado and explored properties of 
air. They also learnt how to make 
‘elephants’ toothpaste’ and watched 
as Atomic Tom created connections 
with air and liquids. 


